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Date of Event: September 30, 2021

Time: 7:00 to 9:00 Eastern

NARSOL will have a two-hour conference call on September 30,
beginning at 7:00 eastern time. We will be discussing NARSOL’s
new relationship with Paul Dubbeling. Mr. Dubbeling is an
attorney based in Chapel Hill, North Carolina who is now on
retainer with NARSOL. He will be leading our reinvigorated
Scarlet Legal Action Project (SLAP).

Hour 1:  We will be doing an introduction and overview of the
Scarlet Legal Action Project and our priorities. Mr. Dubbeling
will be joined by NARSOL’s Executive Director Brenda Jones.

Hour 2:  The first segment of this hour will be an overview of
the upcoming NARSOL national conference. The remainder of the
hour will be Mr. Dubbeling taking questions related to SLAP
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from the audience.

Sign Up

Although it is not mandatory, we ask that you sign up here so
that we have an idea of how many will be attending the call.
The phone number is 605 313-5169, followed by 957605#. You may
call in directly with a telephone or, if you have a speaker
and microphone or a headset with a mic, you may access the
call  through  your  computer  by  going
to  https://www.freeconferencecallhd.com/dialer  and  following
the on-screen directions for inputting the number and the
code.

Live Stream Option

We also are going to live stream the call on YouTube. There
won’t be any video, just an audio stream, so you can try this
if  you’d  rather  not  call  in.  You  can  use  your  Roku  or
Chromecast and have the call played over your TV.

Prize Contest

We plan to award at least one prize during the call. If you
would like to enter the drawing, please text Contest to 747
227-4477. We will confirm that you have been entered, and you
will receive a contestant number from us. The prize is one
free registration to NARSOL’s 2021 Conference, which will be
held in Houston. If you have already paid, you may use the
prize for 2022 or you may transfer it to another person.

Disclaimer

Keep in mind, responses provided on the program are merely
intended to offer guidance and should not be construed as
legal  advice.  We  cannot  cover  the  specifics  of  any
individual’s  situation  sufficiently  to  know  what  the  most
prudent  course  of  action  is,  so  NARSOL  advises  all
participants to consult with an attorney in their jurisdiction
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to determine the most prudent course of action.


